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Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

I am very grateful for the attention given to one of my comments (#528) on the Preliminary Environmental

Assessment.  There were 21 responses to my comment, and I very much wanted to respond to each of them in

some detail.  Unfortunately, this will not be possible at this time because I have been ill with Covid 19 and have

yet to recover my full strength.

 

Consequently, I hereby register a formal Objection to the Final Environmental Assessment and Draft Decision in

connection with the Telephone Gap Integrated Resource Project #60192  based on my Comment #528 and

respectfully request an opportunity to discuss my concerns with you at some later time.

 

Sincerely,

J. William Stubblefield, Ph.D.

Wendell MA

 

 

 


